G. S. L.  City, November 15, 1853 
Bro. Orson Hyde,
Bro. John Sherratt has called upon me several times lately in relation to some money due him from E. T. Benson and F. D. Brown.  He appears to be in embarrassed circumstances, and I wish that you would take the matter in hand, as you may be acquainted with the circumstances connected more than I am, and endeavor to help Bro.  Sherratt in collecting his means, so as to make his family comfortable.
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